Hello from Secondary School 
Just a quick hello from _________________
Writing from _________________________

Hi year six students,
I am writing from year 7 in Chellaston Academy about your transition. I realise a lot of people worry about finding their way around but don't stress you get a map and everyone ,students staff, are willing to help. Homework is also something I get asked about but it really isn't as much as you would think, if you do it as soon as you get home then you wont have a problem. Lunch is also a bit different because there are 2 main places to go, the main hall ,A block, and the F ref , F block, however in the first week or 2 you will go the main hall and will be aloud to go 10-15 minutes early. After that its quite busy and you can be waiting for a while but you always get your lunch. For behaviour and teaches it is very different, teachers all have different tolerance levels and ways of teaching. It is a lot stricter but if you get on with your work sensibly then you will have no problems. The behaviour system is marked from C1 to C4.
I hope you settle in well,
Will.
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